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CPCC?to hold AGM

	The Corporation of the Caledon Parent-Child Centre (CPCC) will be holding its annual general meeting June 17 at The Royal

Ambassador, 15430 Innis Lake Rd. in Caledon.

Proposed amendments to the bylaws will be presented and may be viewed in advance online at www.cp-cc.org

The business meeting will commence at 8 p.m. and will be followed by dessert and coffee. This is an open business meeting and the

community is invited to attend. If attending, RSVP by phone to the CPCC at 905-857-0090.
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